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I would like to tell you about an experience I had with Dr. William Bose. It was very, very positive. I
had contacted him through an expert witness consulting group. I try not to use consulting groups
and have found that by doing medical research I can find experts who are truly competent and
qualified in whatever area of practice is needed. In this case, I did utilize a consulting group and I
was absolutely pleased with Dr. Bose’s work and knowledge.

He was timely. He was responsive. He was obviously expert in his area of orthopedic practice. He
was fun to work with and I have not had that experience with all experts over the years. My
background, by the way, is that I have done medical legal work for 45 years. I am a member of the
Iowa Academy of Trial Lawyers and have tried several hundreds of jury trials and many malpractice
cases.

Dr. Bose was very reasonable in regard to his fees, even with a built-in referral cost to the consulting
group. I simply wanted you to know about my very, very positive experience with Dr. Bose and
recommend him to your service, if you do not already utilize him as an expert. He is located in
Mobile, Alabama. 
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